St Benedict Biscop Newsletter



September 2017 Issue 5
Executive Headteacher: Katy Kent
Acting Headteacher: Alison Cast

Our Value for Autumn I is Thankfulness

We would like to remind you that parents should be staying on the playground with their children until 8:45am when school begins.

Staff are not responsible for anything that happens to children before that time.

Kid'z Club

A reminder that children should be booked into Kid'z Club via ParentPay. This should be done before 3pm the day before otherwise they will not be on the Kid'z Club register.

School Photos

School photographs will be taking place on **Tuesday 10**th **October**.

If children have younger siblings who are not yet attending St Benedict's and would like a photo together please come into school for 8:30am.

Children who have siblings in school will have their photos taken together throughout the morning.

We will no longer be accepting the old £1 coins in school as we can no longer bank them.

If your child buys snacks at break time from the kitchen they will need to use the new £1 coins.

Year 5 Collective Worship

Year 5 children are holding a collective worship on **Wednesday**I I th October.

Parents are invited to come and watch, it will begin at 9:10am.

Stars of the Week

Congratulations to our Stars of the week:

Week ending 6th October:

Reception - Amelie Fisher
Year I - Jessica Golden
Year 2 - Penny Perry
Year 3 - Kitty Stokes
Year 4 - Abigail White
Year 5 - Rajan Sidhu
Year 6 - Reece Dufty

Reception Parents Lunch

Reception parents are invited to come have lunch with the children on Wednesday I I th October.

The lunch is available for you to pay on ParentPay. The cost for the dinner is £2.70 per person. Please pay the correct amount. Up to 2 people per child can attend.

Learning and Growing Together in Christian Friendship

Shelter Box Donations

Thank you to everyone who handed in money to be donated to Shelter Box. We have raised a total of £164.55!



Sports Stars of the Week

Congratulations to our Sports Stars of the week:

Week ending 6th October:

Year I - Enzo Mannino

Year 2 - William Saunders

Year 3 - Eefei Lim

Year 4 - Maisie Cotterill

Year 5 - Jessica Smith

Year 6 - Grace Stanley

Diwali Day

On **Friday 20**th **October** we will be celebrating Diwali in school.

We ask that children come to school wearing non-uniform and wear brightly coloured clothes.

They will spend the day doing lots of fun activities related to Diwali while learning all about the Hindu Festival.

Tuck Shop

FOSB are holding a tuck shop on Friday 20th October.

Children can bring in a maximum of £1 to buy themselves some sweets if they would like.

Year 6 Collective Worship

Year 6 children are holding a collective worship on **Wednesday** 18th October.

Parents are invited to come and watch, it will begin at 9:10am.

Frank Chapman Residential 2018

Year 6 pupils have the opportunity to spend a week away at Frank Chapman on Monday 11th – Friday 15th June 2018,

The total cost of the trip is £300. If your children would like to go please pay a minimum £30 deposit on ParentPay before October half term to secure a place. The full amount for the trip should be paid before the Easter holidays (Thursday 29th March). This can be paid in instalments.

After October half term any remaining places will be offered to pupils in Year 5.

Learning and Growing Together in Christian Friendship